District Program Improvement Year 3 Corrective Action 6

“Instituting and fully implementing a new curriculum that is based on state academic

content and achievement standards, including providing appropriate professional
development based on scientifically based research for all relevant staff that offers
substantial promise of improving educational achievement for high-priority pupils."

Timeline

November 9-10, 2011: The SBE assigns corrective actions and technical assistance to
each of the 55 LEAs in Cohort 5 that advanced to Pl Year 3 in 2011-12 and provides
these LEAs with the opportunity to address the SBE concerning their assigned

corrective action.

February 2012: As required in California Education Code Section 52059(e)(2), the
DAIT or other technical assistance provider completes a report that is based on the
findings of the needs assessment. The report shall include, at a minimum,
recommendations for improving the areas that are found to need improvement. The
report also shall address the manner in which existing resources should be redirected to

ensure that the recommendations can be implemented.

March 10, 2012: Each of the LEAs in Cohort 5 of Pl Year 3 submits a revised LEA Plan
incorporating the recommendations for improvement and the redirection of resources
outlined in the DAIT or technical assistance provider’s report to the CDE for review and

feedback.

March 2012: The governing board of the LEA submits any appeals to the State
Superintendent of Public Instruction (SSPI) to be exempted from implementing one or
more of the recommendations made in the report. The SSPI, with approval of the SBE,
may exempt the LEA from complying with one or more of the recommendations made in

the report.

March 2012: The CDE reviews the revised LEA plans and provides feedback to the
LEAs based upon an SBE-approved rubric.

April 2012: The CDE reports to the SBE on its review of the Cohort 5 LEA revised .
plans.

April 2012: The governing board of the LEA shall adopt the report recommendations
described in paragraph (2), as modified by any exemptions granted by the SSPI under
paragraph (3), and the revised LEA Plan at a regularly scheduled meeting of the

governing board.

May 2012: Cohort 5 LEAs post their LEA Plans on local Web sites.



